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McLeod Law Welcomes New Associates!

January 18, 2016

We are pleased to welcome two new associates, Kristy Williams and Chris Jones to our firm.

Kristy joins our Personal Injury Law group where she will work with those who are injured in motor vehicle
accidents. In addition to Kristy's legal education, she has an academic background in medical sciences, an asset
in understanding the medical issues that can result from auto accidents.

Chris joins our Litigation & Dispute Resolution group where he will advise and represent businesses and
individuals on commercial disputes and issues with a focus in construction and employment related matters.
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